No. 092607-B

RECOMMEND AUTHORIZATION TO CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING TO
RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENT REGARDING A PROPOSED LONG-TERM
WATER SUPPLY AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF AUSTIN AND THE
LOWER COLORADO RIVER AUTHORITY TO INCREASE THE FIRM WATER
SUPPLY AVAILABLE TO AUSTIN BY AN ADDITIONAL 250,000 ACRE-
FEET/YEAR THROUGH THE YEAR 2100.
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The Water and Wastewater Commission recommends authorization to conduct a public
hearing to receive public comment regarding a proposed long-term water supply
agreement between the City of Austin and the Lower Colorado River Authority to
increase the firm water supply available to Austin by an additional 250,000 acre-
feet/year through the year 2100.
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